
Dear parents and guardians, 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child soon to our daycare centre for language support. 

Here is some information for you: 

• Please arrange an initial meeting with the daycare centre for children by telephone. 

• Please bring proof of your child’s complete measles vaccination (vaccination card) to this first 
introductory appointment.  

• As we would like to get to know you and your child, please bring your child with you to this and 

subsequent appointments. 

• The educational language support for your child takes place once or twice a week for 1-2 hours by 

arrangement with the daycare centre. 

• The regular appointments are binding for your child. You will receive a schedule from the daycare 
centre. 

• The child should be accompanied at most by one parent or guardian. 

• In order to give your child the opportunity to get to know us and the facility, you should accompany 

your child for the first 3-5 appointments and stay at the daycare centre. By arrangement, your 
child can remain alone in the facility after settling in. Make sure you are then available by 

telephone. 

• An interpreter is very welcome at the first meeting so that we can communicate with each other 
in the best possible way. 

 

Please inform your child in advance about the introductory visit and the opportunity to spend time with 
other children in the daycare centre once or twice a week. 

Your Hagen daycare centres for children 


